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IN BRIFF

LMC Foundation

makes appointments

BENTON TOWNSHIP
— The Lake Michigan
College Foundation Board
of Directors elected Jeff
Curry, vice president of
operations at United Fed-
eral Credit Union, as
president for a one-year
term, effective July 1,
2014, the college an-
nounced this week.

Jim Marohn, co-owner
and president of Double-
day Office Products, was
elected vice president of
the foundation board for
the same period.

In addition, one new
member was appointed
and three current mem-
bers were re-appointed to
the board for three-year
terms beginning July 1,
2014, and ending June 30,
2017.

The new member is
Scott Geik, vice president
of commercial banking,
Ist Source Bank.

The reappointed mem-
bers are Greg O’Niel;
Doug Schaffer, interim ex-
ecutive dean, South Haven
Campus, Lake Michigan
College; and

Mike Welch, partner of
Magnate Capital.

SJ Twp. to issue
landfill passes

ST. JOSEPH — The St.
Joseph Township will is-
sue two free passes per
resident for use at the Or-
chard Hills landfill Oct.
3-4, 10-11, 17-18, and 24-
25.

Passes will be available
for pickup at the Town-
ship Hall after Friday.

Users are entitled to
free trips to dispose of
items at Orchard Hills,
off Hennessy Road in
Watervliet, Township
Manager Tim Fenderbo-
sch said. He said the
township spends about
$7,000 to $8,000 per year
to offer its spring and fall
cleanup programs
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“It’s cheaper, however,
than having special pick-
ups,” Fenderbosch said.
“Surprisingly, it (the drive
to Watervliet) doesn’t
stop people. They’re pret-
ty excited to get rid of the
stuff. It’s usually bigger
items — it may be a couch,
it might be a book shelf
that your normal yard
waste (hauler) doesn’t
pick up.”

Free potassium iodide
supply available

LANSING — The
Michigan Department
of Community Health is
reminding those who live
or work within 10 miles
of a nuclear power plant
and who have free potas-
sium iodide (KI) for
their emergency stock-
piles to check the expira-
tion date on their KI
boxes.

Much of the potassium
iodide that has been dis-
pensed in the past few
years will expire in Octo-
ber. Replacement KI is
now available at partici-
pating pharmacies at no
cost.

The department is mail-
ing information to anyone
who has obtained KI with
the October expiration
date. The mailing includes
a voucher that should be
completed and taken to a
participating pharmacy to
be redeemed for an updat-
ed potassium iodide sup-
ply.

Vouchers and a list of
participating pharmacies
are also posted at www.
michigan.gov/KI. Persons
who have not obtained KI
are encouraged to obtain
it now.

In the event of a plant

emergency, officials will
instruct residents and
businesses on primary

protective measures. KI is
recommended as an addi-
tional measure.

For more information,
visit  www.michigan.gov/
KI or call 517-335-8350.
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